
TREATY ON FISHERIES BETWEEN THE 
GOVERNMENTS OF CERTAIN PACIFIC ISLAND 
STATES AND THE GOVERNMENT OF THE 
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
THE GOVERNMENTS OF THE PACIFIC ISLAND STATES party to this Treaty 
and the Government of the United States of America: 
 
Vessel operators who wish to participate in the Treaty fishery must submit annual license 
and registration applications, VMS registration applications, and periodic written reports 
of catch and unloading of fish from a licensed vessel. The information collected is 
submitted to the Forum Fisheries Agency (FFA) through the U.S. government (National 
Marine Fisheries Service [NMFS]). For further reporting requirements under the Pacific 
Tuna Act, contact National Marine Fisheries Service at the address below. 
 
The application must be submitted to: 
 
The Director (Attention VMS Support Officer) 
Forum Fisheries Agency 
PO Box 629 
Honiara, Solomon Islands 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: 
Requests for additional information or 
copies of the information collection 
instrument(s) and instructions should 
be directed to Raymond P. Clarke, 
National Marine Fisheries Service, 1601 
Kapiolani Blvd., Suite 1110, Honolulu, 
Hawaii 96814-4704, (808-973-2935 ext. 
205), on the Internet at 
raymond.clarke@noaa.gov. 
 


